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May 28, 2020

Mr, Cecil Pruitt, Jr.

The Pruitt Foundation, Inc.
14900 Bogle Drive, Suite 204
Chantilly, VA 20151-1757

Dear Cecil:

Thank you for your ongoing generosity and for your final payment of $50,000.00 designated
toward your amazing $250,000.00 commitment to the Harry F. Byrd, Jr. School of Business-
Business Symposium. On behalf of the students, faculty and staff of Shenandoah University, we
are deeply grateful for your continued support. Friends like you play a vital role in the success
of our students, and we appreciate your partnership.

Shenandoah University’s mission to educate and inspire continues, despite COVID-19. Our SU
family has remained safe as students successfully completed the Spring Semester with online
classes. We celebrated our 2020 graduates with a virtual graduation on May 16, and we look
forward to honoring them. in person on October 18. We remain dedicated to the needs and safety
of our current students as well as those of our future Hornets as faculty and staff continue to
work remotely. Our university leadership remains in constant communication regarding new
developments during these unprecedented times while planning for a safe return to campus.
Please keep in touch with Shenandoah’s latest announcements regarding COVID-19 by visiting
htips:/fwww.su.edu/blog/category/health/coronavirus.

Thank you for your devotion to Shenandoah University and our students, and please stay well.

Sincerely,

Miichell L. Moore
Senior Vice President/
Vice President for Advancement

Shenandoah University is a 501(c) (3) organization (Tax I.D. #54-0525603). Pursuant to the IRS code, we are
required to inform you that the amount of the contribution that is deductible for federal income tax purposes is
limited to the amount of money, and the value of property other than money, contributed by you over the vatue of
goods or services provided by the organization.

No goods or services were received in return for this gift. Please refain this letter as official documentation for
fax reporting purposes.
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